To whom it may concern,

The Clayton Hotel Cardiff Lane has been supplied with fresh flowers of various descriptions by Clontarf
Flowers for the last ten years. We have found Clontarf Flowers to be very competitively priced,
providing excellent standards for money.

Mary and her team have always been very pleasant and co-operative. They have always provided
great service with short notice and have always delivered on time. Because of the above, | would
highly recommend Mary and her team at Clontarf Flowers.

If I could be of further assistance or if you require any further information, please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Yours truly,

Conor O’Kane,

Conor O’Kane
General Manager
cokane@claytonhotels.com

087968 2123




